

## Cleveland Central Catholic High School 6550 Baxter Avenue – Cleveland, OH 44105 – p. 216-441-4700

July 15, 2021

Dear Cleveland Central Catholic Families and Staff.

We pray that each of you is well. As we prepare for the 2021-2022 school year, we would like to share some important information with you.

- In order to ensure the best education possible, we are planning to conduct **in-person classes five days a week for all students** in the coming year. This means that we will not be offering an online option to families.
- We will, however, in an abundance of caution, **require all students and staff to wear face masks** in the building when we return to school.
- In order to provide a well-rounded education to our students, we will resume all extra-curricular and club activities.
- The Governor signed the State Budget for 2021-2022 and 2022-2023 into law. The great news is that the value of the Cleveland and EdChoice scholarships has increased to \$7,500.
- Our Third Federal work study program is fully operational for the 2021-2022 academic year. Families who receive need-based tuition assistance from the Diocese of Cleveland and work in the program will be able to cover the cost of tuition with little or no out-of-pocket expense.
- We are **accepting applications** for 2021-2022 for students entering grades 9, 10 or 11. Please spread the word to prospective families about the increased value of the State vouchers.
- For the 2021-2022 school year, each student will be issued a Chromebook. All homework and classwork assignments will be posted in Google Classroom with grades posted in PowerSchool.
- We will be applying for a connectivity grant to ensure Internet connectivity for our families in the coming year. A survey will be posted on our website to help us determine the number of hotspots needed by families. We will send out a One-Call-Now when the survey is available.
- Cleveland Central Catholic will continue to offer transportation to and from school for those who sign up for this service. More information will be sent out in the coming weeks.
- We have changed our **uniform shirt** to a red or blue school polo shirt. Please visit our website at <a href="https://www.centralcatholichs.org">www.centralcatholichs.org</a> to place your order. Click on the red banner at the top of the website entitled, "Order New Uniform Shirts for 2021-2022."

We are grateful for your support and trust as we continue to navigate and respond to the needs of our times.

One with you in the Peace of Christ,

Mr. Simon, Sr. Allison Marie, Mr. Belveal, Mr. Crawford, Mr. Duke

## **Mission Statement:**

Cleveland Central Catholic High School is a coeducational school rooted in the Gospel values of Jesus Christ and focused on college and career readiness. Our mission is to challenge and encourage our students to excel academically, to deepen their faith in God, and to live a life of service, so that they may face the future with confidence and hope.